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Good Morning Primary Students ... 

You have survived six weeks of Distance Learning in Music Class ... and now it’s time to have some fun!

Before we jump into this week’s activity, let’s take a look at where you have been ... and what you have done throughout 
the past six weeks. Your journey of Do The Five began with the Hand Jive Alive. I saw some great videos of hand jives ... 
and believe it or not ... there were three students who beat Mr.Craig at his hand jive challenge.

Throughout the following weeks, you explored the Elbow Cough and Go, Don’t Touch It, Six Feet Slide, and No Place 
Like Home. I was so impressed with everyone who submitted videos, photos, and reponses to the lessons. You are all 
superstars and deserve a big round of applause. Clap, clap, clap ... and more ...

Distance Learning has been a challenge for all involved ... yet extremely rewarding at the same time. I received 
responses from students who are very quiet in class. I believe this experience gave them the courage to speak out ... 
eliminating the fear of embarrassment. I am so proud of these young Bombers.

As I reflect on the school year and prepare for end-of-the-year music awards, I believe the learning experience did not 
stop as we walked out of the school doors back in March. In fact, I believe in the saying ... When the going gets tough,  
the tough get going. The music awards presented this year will reflect on individual participation from August, 2019, to  
May, 2020. My motto for the day is ... stay strong and never give up!

Bombers Home-Bound Bandz update ... wow ... there are great new bands out there! I can’t wait for you to see them! A 
video will be released this Wednesday, at 9 a.m. CST, featuring all Bombers Bandz. The top Primary and Van bands, as well 
as those receiving special recognition, will be announced at each of the online awards presentations.

NOW ...let’s have some fun ... see page two for details!  Keep a song in your heart ... Mrs. Craig

You Survived ... Let’s Have Some Fun!



Grades 1 and 2

Primary students ... mark your calendars now for a special end-of-the-year music celebration event!

You have played it in class and now it’s time to play it online ...it’s Name That Tune on 
Facebook Live. This time you will not be playing in teams ... so invite your family to play along!

Here’s what you need to know ... besides the songs!

•	 Have a piece of paper ready to lists the songs on ... number it 1 to 20.

•	 Ask your parents/guardians to log into Facebook and go to the following page ... Tammy Stiller Craig.

• 	 You will see the live feed notification at 3 p.m. CST on the page ... Tammy Stiller Craig.

•	 As each song is played, the song number will be announced.

•	 If you know the song, write the title next to the number of song being played.

•	 You will have the opportunity to request repeats if needed.

•	 The top five students with the most correct answers will receive a keepsake medallion.

•	 The student with the most correct answers will also receive a special prize. 
 
•	 Additional instructions will be given on the Facebook Live feed.

Coming Soon ...
Name That Tune

Facebook Live
Tuesday, May 19, 2020

3 p.m. CST • All Primary Students Welcome


